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UAE EID AL ETIHAD    

 

Dear Parent,  

 

It gives me immense pleasure to inform you that we are celebrating the 53rd UAE Eid Al Etihad, The 

UAE National Day on Tuesday, 26th November 2024 in our school campus during the school hours. 

We encourage all students to wear outfits in the colors of the UAE flag: red, green, white, and black. 

 

Kindly note that the school will remain closed for the students on 2nd and 3rd December 2024 on 

account of 53rd UAE Eid Al Etihad. Regular classes will resume on Wednesday, the 4th December 

2024. 

 

The school office will remain closed from Saturday, 30th November 2024 to Tuesday, 03rd 

December 2024. 
 

 
“Wishing You All A Very Happy Eid Al Etihad” 

 
 

 
                               

Thanking you 

Warm Regards 

 

 

  Dr. S. J. Jacob 

  (PRINCIPAL) 
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